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PO Box 5355, Papanui,
Christchurch
Phone (03) 352 8577
Email: nzcta@xtra.co.nz
Web Site: www.nzclaytarget.org.nz







To whom it may concern


The New Zealand Clay Target Association (NZCTA) has scheduled the South Island and New Zealand Secondary School Clay Target Championships on 26-28 September in Christchurch.

This event is the pinnacle of the school competitions and many athletes train and practice for many years to achieve success at this event. Typically, the event attracts over 300 competitors and up to 200 supporters, teachers, parents and coaches who attend from all parts of New Zealand.

With the current COVID restrictions in place events are limited to a maximum of 100 people therefore the NZCTA has just now decided to regionalize this event. This eliminates the need for inter-Island travel and will keep each venue under the 100 people limit.

While the NZCTA acknowledges that this will be disappointing to some as nothing can replicate the event as held in the past. Having all the competitors and supporters in one venue is certainly the ideal way to run this event but we are living in extraordinary times where the safety of everyone must take precedence and we must look at new ways of doing things. The NZCTA is of the opinion that the regional events are the only way this event can be held while COVID threatens our health. Cancelling the event all together does not have to happen with this alternative.

.


Sincerely
[image: ]





Adrienne Sears
Executive Officer
2 September 2020
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